
Giving back is a regular lesson we share with our
Timberwolves. Our MicroSociety Bankers began an
initiative to raise donations through a spirit week for the
Breakfast Program as part of a “MicroSociety Heart”
campaign. Wow! We were so impressed with the sheer
numbers of donations! Thank you to all for your support!

I am so proud of our school community at Timberlea, having
passed all expectations for generosity for starting our
Breakfast Program. We are so grateful to already see the
success of week one of our Bankers providing nutrious
breakfast for all. 

Did you know? Studies suggest that not having breakfast
affects your mental performance, including your attention,
ability to concentrate and memory.
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Happy Valentine’s Day
from the staff at

Timberlea who baked
cookies for our amazing

parents/guardians.
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